
From: Kathy at DTE <kathyatdte@gmail.com>
To: DTE Organising Committee <oc@dte.coop>, ocmail@dte.org.au
Cc: DTE directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: Board of Directors Inactivity Points
Date: Wed, 2 Jun 2021 09:47:19 +1000

Dear OC member,

Unfortunately the OC's request to the Board to provide email updates of the
Director Inactivity Points balance was not approved by the Board.

However I have made my own tally of points and attach it for your
information.

I would like to emphasise that this tally is my own work, a draft and has
not been officially endorsed by the Board. I would appreciate any feedback
regarding accuracy and any mistakes I might have made.

Kind Regards
Kathy Ernst
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